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September 25, 1992
BULLETIN #528
BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS: 
RE: DUAL PLUS INSURANCE COMPANY, LTD. 
PHYSICIANS AND HOSPITALS BENEFITS TRUST

A cease and desist order has been served on the above mentioned respondents on September 22, 1992; 
and the Los Angeles Superior Court has appointed Commissioner John Garamendi as their conservator. 
As a result, we have been requested by the California Department of Insurance, acting in accordance 
with and pursuant to Section 1765.1 of the Insurance Code, to advise all Surplus Line brokers and 
Special Surplus Line brokers that, unless and until notified by the Department to the contrary, the above 
insurers should not be employed for placements of new or renewal California business effective 
September 22, 1992. 

James S. Pugh
Assistant Manager
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